
No. 29  -  December  2017 

 

A REMINDER 

 

Dorridge Surgery will be closed on the 25th and 26th December and also on the 

1st January 2018, the Bank Holiday dates. The normal hours of opening apply 

up to the 22nd December and from the 27th to the 29th December. 

 

At times when the Surgery is closed please phone  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Advice will be given and you will be referred for specialist help if needed. Re-

member if the situation is life threatening then phone 999. 

 

Apologies for the error in the last newsletter. The dates were read, re-read and 

re-read again and still It was wrong! 



Meanwhile…………. 

Meanwhile……………. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr King has joined the surgery and will be with us until April 2018 and as you will 

see her time here will be part of her development in her chosen career. 

“I graduated from the University of Birmingham Medical School in July 2016 and 

I am currently in my second year as a Doctor. I spent my first year working at 

Walsall Manor Hospital in the Obstetric & Gynaecology, Geriatric and Urology 

departments.  

Prior to starting at Dorridge Surgery I worked for 4 months at the Birmingham 

Children's Hospital.  

I have applied to start General Practitioner training next August and hope to do 

so somewhere further south, nearer to home (Kent), although so far I have   

thoroughly enjoyed Dorridge!  

In the future I hope to become a GP with a special interest in Obstetric &        

Gynaecology.  

Prior to studying medicine I swam competitively, but most recently find myself playing netball and I also 

enjoy running. I've always loved dogs and when I become a GP my first purchase with undoubtedly be a 

Labrador puppy!” 

 

We have been advised that there is another Dr King, working as a locum. All we need now is another Dr 

King and we can all sing together: 

We three Kings from Dorridge are! 

Dr Stephanie King 

We wish you 

A MERRY CHRISTMAS  

AND A  

HEALTHY NEW YEAR 


